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May 22, 2001

Honorable Janet Hand Deixler
Secretary
Public Service Commission
3 Empire State Plaza
Albany, New York  12223

Dear Secretary Deixler:

          Hudson Valley Water Companies, Inc. would like to
withdraw its filing for a rate increase for the Mountain Valley
Acres Subdivision (S.C. No. 3) that was filed on April 6, 2001.  I
have attached a Cancellation Supplement No. 1 to take effect on
June 27, 2001.         

Very Truly Yours, 

Jeffrey Fuller            
                   Hudson Valley Water Companies, Inc.
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